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Programming Report, November 2024 
Cherish Inman, programming librarian 

 

October 2024 Stats  November 2024 Stats 

October 14 Teen Jackbox Gamse 11  November 2 Knit and Crochet 4 

October 16 Teen DnD, Team A 12  November 5 OTAB November Meeting 5 

October 18 Teen Jackbox Games 10  November 6 Teen Gaming Club 6 

October 21 Brown Bag Book Club 9  November 8 OTAB-Ran Roblox Tournament 9 

October 23 Teen Anime Club 14     

October 25 Teen Halloween Party 23     

October 30 Teen DnD, Team B 6     
 

Teen programs continue to go well, as well as OTAB and their activities.  The member of OTAB who had planned 
to run Team B DnD in October had to back out at the last moment for personal reasons.  This ended up being a good, 
thing, however: another teen had put together an adventure they wanted to run for the group, so they were able to 
pivot into running it on October 30th like they wanted.  It ended up going very well, with the teens present enjoying the 
game.  I supervised the group and assisted as needed.  OTAB also helped decorate a trunk for Trunk or Treat, and a 
current senior from Olean High School volunteered to help staff it throughout the night.  (Photos attached).  The group 
received many compliments on their trunk.  One of our OTAB members also worked with Chad and myself to host a 
Roblox tournament for teens on Friday, November 8.  Eight teens participated, and Chad and I were on hand with 
Jackbox games and 3D printing pens to entertain those who were waiting their turn in the tournament. 

 
OTAB will be assisting me in running Friendsgiving next week, helping coordinate what food will be offered and 

drumming up interest from other teens to attend.  As of this report, five teens have registered to attend and four more 
have expressed interest.    They also have decided on December 11th for their annual Teen Holiday party here at the 
library.  I’ll be pausing most teen programs (gaming club, anime club, dnd, etc) in December as attendance for teen 
programs in the second half of the month is always extremely low to nonexistent. 

 
For adults, the Adult DnD group remains my largest adult program.  They meet again on November 12th.  Knit 

and Crochet averages 2-5 attendees each month, and Brown Bag remains steady with the usual group.  They’ll be 
deciding on their 2025 reads at their next meeting. 
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